
 

 

Safe Rattlesnake Handling Workshop 

March 8, 2025 

The Bakersfield BLM Office - Bakersfield, CA 

 

The San Joaquin Valley Chapter of The Wildlife Society in collaboration with 

Dr. Emily Taylor of Central Coast Snake Services presents the 2025 Safe 

Rattlesnake Handling Workshop located in Bakersfield, California. The 

workshop will consist of a half-day classroom session covering ecology, 

conservation, identification, and behavior of rattlesnakes and a half-day 

hands-on session, where individuals will take turns learning how to properly 

and safely handle a rattlesnake under the guidance of Dr. Emily Taylor. This 

session will begin right after lunch and end approximately around 3pm. 
 

Registration will open the week of January 20, 2025. 

 

         

 

For workshop questions contact tws.sjv.prodev@gmail.com 

SAVE THE DATE 
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